[bookmark: _GoBack]Policy on Communicating College of Nursing Changes in Policy and Other Communication that Affects Students

Student communication is crucial to students' success. University policies can be accessed at www.fau.edu/policies/. The College of Nursing will communicate all College of Nursing policy changes and other communication that affects students within thirty (30) days of the change or notice, whenever possible. The official mode of communication between the College of Nursing and students will be via the FAU email address assigned at the time of enrollment to the university. 
Policy changes will be communicated by the appropriate dean or designee based on the program in which the student is enrolled. Other student communication issues such as student events and opportunities, may be sent by the administrator, faculty, or staff member overseeing that program. If a student formally changes his/her FAU e-mail address or ISP, it is the student's responsibility to notify the college so that notification of policy changes and student events will continue.
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